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ANNOUNCEMENT 

THE GENERAL MEETING OF MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION OF 

POLISH MALACOLOGISTS 

 

 

The Executive Board of the Association of Polish Malacologists informs that the General 

Meeting of the Association Members will be held on 26th May 2023 in the hotel Skaut, al. 
Harcerska 3, 41-500 Chorzów, Poland. The meeting is planned to start at 17:30.  

 

The programme: 

 

1. Welcome of the participants. 

2. Election of the chairperson of the meeting and the secretary. 

3. Election of the returning committee.  

4. Announcement and acceptance of the programme. 

5. President’s report of the Executive Board activity for the year 2022. 

6. Financial report of the treasurer for the year 2022. 

7. Matters of Folia Malacologica. 

8. Discussion on conferring the dignity of honorary member of the Association. 

9. Discussion on the membership fee from 2024. 

10. Discussion on amending of the SMP Statute (conditionally). 

11. Selection of the location for the next Malacological Seminar. 

12. Current affairs. 

13. Any other business. 

 

 

 


